Gentet, Matthias

From:

Sent: 18 October 2013 20:21
To: Planning

Subject: 2013/6326/P
Categories: QOrange Category
Dear Sir,

1 arn writing to oppose the planning application to change the building at 6 Erskine Road from commercial to
residential use. This change might lead in the whole to a loss of a great community building 7 space that has been a
part of the area for avery long time

1find that very little though is given to communities lately, the focus being on developing most older buildings and the
building of new building for mostly residential use - no one really things about where will all these residents go to meet
each ther, to do something else with their lives then sit at home watching television eating fast food getting obese.
es, | am sounding over-dramatic and simplistic, but at the end of the day there are plenty of areas in the UK where
we see exactly this happening and making it sound complicated and long-winded will not change it.

Please keep this area availahle for a non-residential use in order 1o keep alive the community spirit that has been
created here over the years!

Thank you.

With my best wishes,




